
   
 
 

Childhood Trauma Task Force 
September 12, 2022  

1:00pm-3:00pm 
For virtual meeting information, email Morgan.Byrnes@mass.gov 

 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 

2. Approval of July Meeting Minutes 

3. Review of Draft Recommendations for Trauma Identification in Early Childhood Settings 

4. Review of Draft Recommendations for Trauma Screening in Pediatric Primary Care 

5. Updates on Recommendations related to Trauma Screening at DCF  

6. Discussion of 2022 Draft Report on Trauma Screening Recommendations 

7. Other Items Not Reasonably Anticipated by Chair 48 Hours in Advance 
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